To Concerned Payette National Forest Staff,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold Idaho's Comment
Period. | have been working with the Arizona based engineering firms on the project. | am familiar with the project and
the specifications being used for it. They are using world class products and experienced engineers to make the project

successful. | hope to be able to help complete the project and be there to help it start-up and run. Please approve this
unique gold project.

Best regards,

Kevin Gilbreth

Name: Kevin Gilbreth



